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Samaritan’s Purse 

Shoebox Gift 

We are once again going to take part in the 

shoe box appeal which aims to provide a small 

box of happiness to children much less 

fortunate than ourselves. Please read the 

leaflets, which you will receive, very carefully 

as there are strict rules about what can be put 

in the boxes and let’s see how many children we 

can surprise this year. 

 

Reading/Spelling Journals 

Please help us to help your children by looking at 

their spellings with them. They need to learn all 

of the words in their year group lists which are 

then highlighted once they are secure. 

Please encourage your child to have this journal 

in school every day. 

PE Kit 

Please ensure that your child has a PE kit in 

school every day and encourage them to let you 

know when it needs replacing as we often 

struggle with pumps/trainers that don’t fit. 

Photo Competition 

We are looking for excellent photographs taken 

by or of Trawden Forest Primary School 

Children, demonstrating one of the Key Learning 

Behaviours that we are focussing on this year: 

Resilience          Reflectiveness 

Respect          Resourcefulness 

 

Entries will need to be e-mailed to 

bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk by  

6th November 2017. 

Judging will take place on the 7th November and 

the winners will also be announced on 7th 

November. 

The winning photographs will be transferred onto 

canvas and used as a permanent display in school.  

Website 

Please have a look at the school website which 

has been updated again with new information. 

There are some good photos of the children 

enjoying a variety of enrichment activities 

across the school. 

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Reading Challenge 

Some of our Y5 children enjoyed a visit to Colne 

library this week for a Pirate workshop and 

learnt all about the Pirate Code. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This has inspired further research and writing 

opportunities back in school. 

Non-uniform Day 

School will be raising funds by holding a non-

uniform day on Friday 27th October. Children 

should bring £1 and may wear their own choice 

of clothes (within reason!) 

Staffing 

We are pleased to introduce Mrs Alcock as our new 

Reception teacher for after half term. We wish Mrs 

Rowley all the best as she spends time with her young 

daughter. 


